
Please do not expand freeways through Portland. The impact on climate, people who live here, and even a middle school, makes it 
unwise and unfair.
We need to be preparing for electric vehicles and fixing the problems on our city streets that make many of them unsafe.
ODOT needs to be view transportation as one of the big causes of our climate emergency.
In my own neighborhood, they put in a bike lane that no one uses because it is on the left side of the street and have caused 
congestion that makes the air on NW Everett Street toxic. I can't even open a window during the summer months.
NW Everett leads to the freeway and to downtown; by making it a one-lane, one-way street, traffic is deplorable. It is impossible to 
park. 
Another NW feeder street to the freeway (16th) has been blocked for months and is being reconfigured to maximize traffic 
congestion.
Bad planniing and ignoring environmental studies is ruining Portland. Don't let ODOT have free rein to wreck the Rose Quarter, too.


